
Oklahoma Municipal Retirement Fund
525 Central Park Drive, Suite 320
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

July 31, 2015

Dear Valued OkMRF Plan Participant,

We’re pleased to announce that effective October 1, 2015, monthly recordkeeping services for the 
defined contribution plans for the Oklahoma Municipal Retirement Fund will begin transitioning to a daily 
recordkeeping platform with Voya Financial® – an industry leader in retirement services. This change is 
being made to help you manage your retirement plan account with more efficiency and continue in your 
retirement preparation.  

New plan features and services with our new Voya partnership will include: 

• �A transactional participant website with access to robust tools and planning resources.

• Account access on mobile devices via the Voya Retire mobile app.  

• The ability to transact daily with account information updated on a daily basis.

• �Access to myOrangeMoneyTM, an online experience to help you understand your retirement income needs  
and where you stand today in real, everyday terms. 

• �New investment options to suit your needs – including target date funds. A full listing of the  
investment funds will be provided in the Transition Guide, which will be mailed to you in August.

• Access to personalized investment advice. 

• �A dedicated Information Line that participants can use to make transactions and speak to Customer 
Service Representatives, weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Central time. 

• Ability to convert your account balance, upon retirement, to a lifetime annuity if desired.

Please note that you will not be required to take any action until after the transition is completed. The 
transition will take place automatically. For more important transition information, including a calendar of key 
dates and “quiet” periods (also known as black-out periods), please refer to the enclosed Sarbanes-Oxley 
notice. In late August, you’ll receive a comprehensive Transition Guide with additional details.

We hope you share in our excitement about our partnership with Voya!

Regards,

The Oklahoma Municipal Retirement Fund Staff
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